May 3, 2018

To: Our Mendocino County Cannabis Planing and Zoning enforcement
team.

Re: Support for variance to Sol De Mendocino / Love In It location
Generous, Caring, Welcoming. Community. Knowledgeable
A place where people share information, not just rush in and out.

Over the past few years Sol De Mendocino has become part of my
medical team and friends. When | have the energy, this is where | go.
The dispensary is the only place, besides doctors, | get out to these days
as | have long term chronic illnesses and aging.

| truly believe in the healing power of cannabis and | am happy to support
Sol De Mendocino and its moves to be in better compliance to the
operating regulations. It is a long serving dispensary providing the careful
and knowledgable service our small coastal village community deserves.
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Kathleen G Douglas

22730 N Hwy 1
Fort Bragg, CA 95437



